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Circular Mar 13 2021
Investigating Internet Crimes Jul 05 2020 Written by experts on the
frontlines, Investigating Internet Crimes provides seasoned and new
investigators with the background and tools they need to investigate crime
occurring in the online world. This invaluable guide provides step-by-step
instructions for investigating Internet crimes, including locating,
interpreting, understanding, collecting, and documenting online electronic
evidence to benefit investigations. Cybercrime is the fastest growing area
of crime as more criminals seek to exploit the speed, convenience and
anonymity that the Internet provides to commit a diverse range of criminal
activities. Today's online crime includes attacks against computer data and

systems, identity theft, distribution of child pornography, penetration of
online financial services, using social networks to commit crimes, and the
deployment of viruses, botnets, and email scams such as phishing. Symantec's
2012 Norton Cybercrime Report stated that the world spent an estimated $110
billion to combat cybercrime, an average of nearly $200 per victim. Law
enforcement agencies and corporate security officers around the world with
the responsibility for enforcing, investigating and prosecuting cybercrime
are overwhelmed, not only by the sheer number of crimes being committed but
by a lack of adequate training material. This book provides that fundamental
knowledge, including how to properly collect and document online evidence,
trace IP addresses, and work undercover. Provides step-by-step instructions
on how to investigate crimes online Covers how new software tools can assist
in online investigations Discusses how to track down, interpret, and
understand online electronic evidence to benefit investigations Details
guidelines for collecting and documenting online evidence that can be
presented in court
The Politics of Fandom Oct 08 2020 Fandom has been celebrated both as a
harmonious, tolerant space and as apolitical and detached from reality. Yet
fandom is neither harmonious nor apolitical. Throughout the past century,
fandom has been shaped by recurring controversies and sparked by the
emergence of new circles, platforms and discourses. Since the earliest days
of science-fiction fandom, fans have conceived of their communities as quasipolitical bodies, and of themselves as public actors in discursive spaces.
They are concerned with the organizational structures, norms, and borders of
fandom as well as their own position within it all. This latter concern has
moved to the forefront as fan practices and platforms have been coopted by
the entertainment industry and by political actors, forcing fans to situate
their fannish and political identities in relation to both sprawling
transmedia franchises and right-wing groups exploiting fannish formations
for political ends. Through case studies of Glee and The Hunger Games
fandoms as well as events such as Gamergate, RaceFail '09 and the Hugo
Awards controversies, this book explores the complexities of political
fandom.
The Changing Portrayal of Adolescents in the Media Since 1950 Apr 01 2020
Scholars analyze the emergence of youth culture in music and powerful trends
in gender and ethnic-racial representation, sexuality, substance use, and
violence in the media in this text. It shows the evolution of teen
portrayal, the potential consequences, and the ways policy-makers and
parents can respond.
Coalbed Methane in China Sep 18 2021 The coalbed methane (CBM) reserve in
China ranks third in the world with a total resource of 36.8×1012 m3.
Exploitation of CBM has an important practical significance to ensure the
long-term rapid development of China natural gas industry. Therefore, in
2002, the Ministry of Science and Technology of China set up a national 973
program to study CBM system and resolve problems of CBM exploration and
exploitation in China. All the main research results and new insights from
the program are presented in this book. The book is divided into 11
chapters. The first chapter mainly introduces the present situation of CBM
exploration and development in China and abroad. Chapters 2 through 9
illustrate the geological theory and prospect evaluation methods. Then

chapters 10 and 11 discuss CBM recovery mechanisms and technology. The book
systematically describes the origin, storage, accumulation and emission of
CBM in China, and also proposes new methods and technologies on resource
evaluation, prospect prediction, seismic interpretation and enhanced
recovery. The book will appeal to geologists, lecturers and students who are
involved in the CBM industry and connected with coal and conventional
hydrocarbon resources research.
Building Materials and Paper Jul 17 2021
Unconventional Petroleum Geology Aug 30 2022 Unconventional Petroleum
Geology, Second Edition presents the latest research results of global
conventional and unconventional petroleum exploration and production. The
first part covers the basics of unconventional petroleum geology, its
introduction, concept of unconventional petroleum geology, unconventional
oil and gas reservoirs, and the origin and distribution of unconventional
oil and gas. The second part is focused on unconventional petroleum
development technologies, including a series of technologies on resource
assessment, lab analysis, geophysical interpretation, and drilling and
completion. The third and final section features case studies of
unconventional hydrocarbon resources, including tight oil and gas, shale oil
and gas, coal bed methane, heavy oil, gas hydrates, and oil and gas in
volcanic and metamorphic rocks. Provides an up-to-date, systematic, and
comprehensive overview of all unconventional hydrocarbons Reorganizes and
updates more than half of the first edition content, including four new
chapters Includes a glossary on unconventional petroleum types, including
tight-sandstone oil and gas, coal-bed gas, shale gas, oil and gas in fissurecave-type carbonate rocks, in volcanic reservoirs, and in metamorphic rocks,
heavy crude oil and natural bitumen, and gas hydrates Presents new theories,
new methods, new technologies, and new management methods, helping to meet
the demands of technology development and production requirements in
unconventional plays
The range of work with young people Sep 26 2019 This 10-hour free course
explored features of the various settings for work with young people, and
theoretical perspectives to review these settings.
The Unity of the Common Law Jan 11 2021 In this classic study, Alan Brudner
investigates the basic structure of the common law of transactions. For
decades, that structure has been the subject of intense debate between
formalists, who say that transactional law is a private law for interacting
parties, and functionalists, who say that it is a public law serving the
collective ends of society. Against both camps, Brudner proposes a synthesis
of formalism and functionalism in which private law is modified by a common
good without being subservient to it. Drawing on Hegel's legal philosophy,
the author exhibits this synthesis in each of transactional law's main
divisions: property, contract, unjust enrichment, and tort. Each is a whole
composed of private-law and public-law parts that complement each other, and
the idea connecting the parts to each other is also latently present in
each. Moreover, Brudner argues, a single narrative thread connects the
divisions of transactional law to each other. Not a row of disconnected
fields, transactional law is rather a story about the realization in law of
the agent's claim to be a dignified end-master of its body, its
acquisitions, and the shape of its life. Transactional law's divisions are

stages in the progress toward that goal, each generating a potential
developed by the next. Thus, contract law fulfils what is incompletely
realized in property law, negligence law what is germinal in contract law,
public insurance what is seminal in negligence law, and transactional law as
a whole what is underdeveloped in public insurance. The end point is the
limit of what a transactional law can contribute to a life sufficient for
dignity. Reconfigured and expanded with a contribution by Jennifer Nadler,
The Unity of the Common Law stands out among contemporary theories of
private law in that it depicts private law as purposive without being
instrumental and as autonomous without being emptily formal.
Monthly Summary of Foreign Commerce of the United States Nov 08 2020
Accompanied by annual issue in 1944 and by quarterly cumulative issues
beginning in 1945.
The ICT Handbook for Primary Teachers Dec 30 2019 The ICT Handbook for
Primary Teachers will help all those involved in primary education, whether
in training, teaching or leadership roles, to develop the ICT knowledge,
understanding and skills required to enhance children’s learning in the
classroom. This new edition reflects the changes to the curriculum from
2014. It includes a new section on the Computing curriculum and an overview
of the reorganisation of those online agencies that serve to support ICT.
Covering theory and practise this essential handbook explores and outlines
the usefulness of a wide range of up to date ICT resources in a range of
primary contexts, and advice is offered on assessing whether ICT is
preferable to other approaches for ‘enhancing learning’. With reference to
supplementary online resources, providing activities, multimedia resources
and further reading, the book covers: the requirements of the new Computing
curriculum, the place for ICT in enhancing teaching and learning across the
curriculum, using ICT in core curriculum subjects and in cross-curricular
contexts, different models of e-learning (interactive whiteboards, tablet
PCs, mobile devices, the Internet etc), how ICT can be used to help pupils
with special educational needs and using ICT for planning, delivery,
assessment and recording. This book is an indispensible guide to ICT for
students on PGCE, BEd and undergraduate teaching courses, along with
practising teachers, SENCOs, ICT coordinators and school leaders.
Handbook on Fish Processing and Preservation Feb 21 2022 Handbook on Fish
Processing and Preservation will be helpful to enlighten students,
industrialists and entrepreneurs on different aspects of fish handling,
processing, preservation, storage and marketing. The book covers fourteen
Chapters such as 1. Physical Characteristics of Fish, 2. Chemical
Characteristics of Fish, 3. Biological Characteristics of Fish, 4. Post
Mortem Changes in Fish and Safety Hazards, 5. Microbiology of Fish and Fish
Products, 6. Wet Fish Handling and Preparation, 7. Chilling and Chill Store,
8. Freezing and Cold Storage, 9. Canning of Fish, 10. Fish Paste Products,
11. Fish Curing, 12. Fish Products, 13. Fish By-Products and 14. Food
Additives in Fish Processing. This will be helpful for students in fisheries
discipline, industrialists and also entrepreneurs involved in fish
processing and preservation. Note: T&F does not sell or distribute the
hardback in India, Pakistan, Nepal, Bhutan, Bangladesh and Sri Lanka.
Show Me, Don't Tell Me Jan 23 2022 A guide to strategic communication for
stronger brands! Powerful brands succeed because of the quality of the long-

term relationships they establish with customers and stakeholders. At their
foundation, these relationships are built upon consistent and meaningful
strategic communications. These communications are developed around a
framework that defines business goals, considers the audience's needs,
surveys the competitive environment, identifies a unique value proposition
and establishes a metric for success. Strategic communications are also
integrated, bringing together marketing, public relations and internal
communications. They are accountable through measurement, and they are
accountable to their stakeholders, the various publics and their customers.
In this book, author David Holston takes the daunting task of smart
communication and makes it manageable in just four steps. Holston has worked
in the areas of marketing, advertising, communication planning, design
management and public affairs for leading organizations for the past 25
years. He is also a national speaker and the author of two additional books,
The Strategic Designer: Tools and Techniques for Managing the Design Process
and Design for Online Engagement: SEO, Content and Design Optimization for
Editors and Designers. This indispensable guide provides you with a process
for developing visual strategic communications that are sure to help your
brands succeed.
David Hume Aug 25 2019 This 16-hour free course explored Hume's views on
death, and shifts in attitude towards death and religious belief in late
eighteenth-century Europe.
Report Oct 20 2021
Art in Renaissance Venice Nov 28 2019
Bulletin of the U.S. Department of Agriculture Apr 13 2021
Introduction to critical criminology Jul 25 2019 This 2-hour free course
introduced critical criminology and its stance on the concepts, practices
and institutions associated with crime.
Constructed Wetlands for Industrial Wastewater Treatment Aug 18 2021 A
groundbreaking book on the application of the economic and environmentally
effective treatment of industrial wastewater Constructed Wetlands for
Industrial Wastewater Treatment contains a review of the state-of-the-art
applications of constructed wetland technology for industrial wastewater
treatment. This green technology offers many economic, environmental, and
societal advantages. The text examines the many unique uses and the
effectiveness of constructed wetlands for the treatment of complex and
heavily polluted wastewater from various industrial sources. The editor — a
noted expert in the field — and the international author team (93 authors
from 22 countries) present vivid examples of the current state of
constructed wetlands in the industrial sector. The text is filled with
international case studies and research outcomes and covers a wide range of
applications of these sustainable systems including facilities such as the
oil and gas industry, agro-industries, paper mills, pharmaceutical industry,
textile industry, winery, brewery, sludge treatment and much more. The book
reviews the many system setups, examines the different removal and/or
transformational processes of the various pollutants and explores the
overall effectiveness of this burgeoning technology. This important
resource: Offers the first, groundbreaking text on constructed wetlands use
for industrial wastewater treatment Provides a single reference with
summarized information and the state-of-the-art knowledge of the use of

Constructed Wetlands in the industrial sector through case studies, research
outcomes and review chapters Covers a range of industrial applications such
as hydrocarbons/oil and gas industry, food and beverage, wood and leather
processing, agro-industries, pharmaceuticals and many others Includes best
practices drawn by a collection of international case studies Presents the
latest technological developments in the industry Written for civil and
environmental engineers, sustainable wastewater/water managers in industry
and government, Constructed Wetlands for Industrial Wastewater Treatment is
the first book to offer a comprehensive review of the set-up and
effectiveness of constructed wetlands for a wide range of industrial
applications to highlight the diverse economic and environmental benefits
this technology brings to the industry.
TID Feb 09 2021
Code of Federal Regulations Dec 22 2021
The Logic of Hegel Nov 20 2021
Food Science and Technology Dec 10 2020 Food Science and Technology: Trends
and Future Prospects presents different aspects of food science i.e., food
microbiology, food chemistry, nutrition, process engineering that should be
applied for selection, preservation, processing, packaging, and distribution
of quality food. The authors focus on the fundamental aspects of food and
also highlight emerging technology and innovations that are changing the
food industry. The chapters are written by leading researchers, lecturers,
and experts in food chemistry, food microbiology, biotechnology, nutrition,
and management. This book is valuable for researchers and students in food
science and technology and it is also useful for food industry
professionals, food entrepreneurs, and farmers.
Sorghum and Millets Jun 27 2022 Sorghum and Millets: Chemistry, Technology
and Nutritional Attributes, Second Edition, is a new, fully revised edition
of this widely read book published by AACC International. With an
internationally recognized editorial team, this new edition covers, in
detail, the history, breeding, production, grain chemistry, nutritional
quality and handling of sorghum and millets. Chapters focus on
biotechnology, grain structure and chemistry, nutritional properties,
traditional and modern usage in foods and beverages, and industrial and nonfood applications. The book will be of interest to academics researching all
aspects of sorghum and millets, from breeding to usage. In addition, it is
essential reading for those in the food industry who are tasked with the
development of new products using the grains. Updated version of the go-to
title in sorghum and millets with coverage of developments from the last two
decades of research Brings together leading experts from across the field
via a world leading editorial team Published in partnership with the AACCI advancing the science and technology of cereals and grains
Quality Control in Road Construction Mar 25 2022 A translation and fully
updated version of the French title "Controles de qualit en construction
routi re", 1987. This book presents the total panorama of the methods and
means available to the various interveners.
Report of Investigations Jan 29 2020
What is the genome made of? Oct 27 2019 To understand how DNA works as
hereditary material we need to know its structure. This 4-hour free course
looked at this and its relative stability.

Introduction to Heat Transfer Jun 03 2020 Completely updated, the sixth
edition provides engineers with an in-depth look at the key concepts in the
field. It incorporates new discussions on emerging areas of heat transfer,
discussing technologies that are related to nanotechnology, biomedical
engineering and alternative energy. The example problems are also updated to
better show how to apply the material. And as engineers follow the rigorous
and systematic problem-solving methodology, they'll gain an appreciation for
the richness and beauty of the discipline.
Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists May 03 2020 The Bulletin of the Atomic
Scientists is the premier public resource on scientific and technological
developments that impact global security. Founded by Manhattan Project
Scientists, the Bulletin's iconic "Doomsday Clock" stimulates solutions for
a safer world.
Paper - Air Pollution Control Association Jul 29 2022
Statistical Bulletin Sep 30 2022
Design for the Changing Educational Landscape May 15 2021 The whole
landscape of space use is undergoing a radical transformation. In the
workplace a period of unprecedented change has created a mix of responses
with one overriding outcome observable worldwide: the rise of distributed
space. In the learning environment the social, political, economic and
technological changes responsible for this shift have been further
compounded by constantly developing theories of learning and teaching, and a
wide acceptance of the importance of learning as the core of the community,
resulting in the blending of all aspects of learning into one seamless
experience. This book attempts to look at all the forces driving the
provision and pedagogic performance of the many spaces, real and virtual,
that now accommodate the experience of learning and provide pointers towards
the creation and design of learning-centred communities. Part 1 looks at the
entire learning universe as it now stands, tracks the way in which its
constituent parts came to occupy their role, assesses how they have
responded to a complex of drivers and gauges their success in dealing with
renewed pressures to perform. It shows that what is required is innovation
within the spaces and integration between them. Part 2 finds many examples
of innovation in evidence across the world – in schools, the higher and
further education campus and in business and cultural spaces – but an almost
total absence of integration. Part 3 offers a model that redefines the
learning landscape in terms of learning outcomes, mapping spatial
requirements and activities into a detailed mechanism that will achieve the
best outcome at the most appropriate scale. By encouraging stakeholders to
creating an events-based rather than space-based identity, the book hopes to
point the way to a fully-integrated learning landscape: a learning
community.
Journalism in the Age of Virtual Reality May 27 2022 With the advent of the
internet and handheld or wearable media systems that plunge the user into
360o video, augmented—or virtual reality—technology is changing how stories
are told and created. In this book, John V. Pavlik argues that a new form of
mediated communication has emerged: experiential news. Experiential media
delivers not just news stories but also news experiences, in which the
consumer engages news as a participant or virtual eyewitness in immersive,
multisensory, and interactive narratives. Pavlik describes and analyzes new

tools and approaches that allow journalists to tell stories that go beyond
text and image. He delves into developing forms such as virtual reality,
haptic technologies, interactive documentaries, and drone media, presenting
the principles of how to design and frame a story using these techniques.
Pavlik warns that although experiential news can heighten user engagement
and increase understanding, it may also fuel the transformation of fake news
into artificial realities, and he discusses the standards of ethics and
accuracy needed to build public trust in journalism in the age of virtual
reality. Journalism in the Age of Virtual Reality offers important lessons
for practitioners seeking to produce quality experiential news and those
interested in the ethical considerations that experiential media raise for
journalism and the public.
Transmedia Television Mar 01 2020 The early years of the twenty-first
century have seen dramatic changes within the television industry. The
development of the internet and mobile phone as platforms for content
directly linked to television programming has offered a challenge to the
television set’s status as the sole domestic access point to audio-visual
dramatic content. Viewers can engage with ‘television’ without ever turning
a television set on. Whilst there has already been some exploration of these
changes, little attention has been paid to the audience and the extent to
which these technologies are being integrated into their daily lives.
Focusing on a particular period of rapid change and using case studies
including Spooks, 24 and Doctor Who, Transmedia Television considers how the
television industry has exploited emergent technologies and the extent to
which audiences have embraced them. How has television content been
transformed by shifts towards multiplatform strategies? What is the appeal
of using game formats to lose oneself within a narrative world? How can
television, with its ever larger screens and association with domesticity,
be reconciled with the small portable, public technology of the mobile
phone? What does the shift from television schedules to online downloading
mean for our understanding of ‘the television audience’? Transmedia
Television will consider how the relationship between television and daily
life has been altered as a result of the industry’s development of emerging
new media technologies, and what ‘television’ now means for its audiences.
General Statistical Bulletin Aug 06 2020
I-mode Developer's Guide Sep 06 2020 Users of this book will be able to
quickly and efficiently build I-Mode pages using any desired text editor.
Following examples and instructions based on the authors' successful
experiences, developers will create or convert images from other platforms,
create animations and sound files, and develop dynamic database driven IMode applications and Web sites using common scripting languages such as
Perl, PHP, and Java. They will also understand the relationship between IMode and other wireless technologies, and the unique business model of IMode. An overview of several "killer applications" that have fueled I-Mode's
success will further prepare the reader to create applications that take
full advantage of the features of small-screen devices.
My Publisher 2016 (includes free Content Update Program) Nov 01 2022 Book +
Content Update Program Microsoft's Publisher 2016 enables you to create
professional-quality publications that help you succeed! If you want to make
the most of Publisher, My Publisher 2016 is your must-have companion.

Friendly, quick, and packed with real-world advice, it walks you through
every task you'll want to perform, including: Getting started with Publisher
2016, and understanding what's new in this release Creating a new
publication from scratch, or starting with content from other sources Making
the most of Publisher's professional layouts with wizards and templates
Incorporating online and social media content into your publications Adding
professional effects and backgrounds Creating great newsletters, fliers,
brochures, forms, business and greeting cards, banners, and many other
publications Building customized emails with Publisher's mail merge
Discovering shortcuts to build your publications faster and more efficiently
Every task is presented step-by-step, using carefully annotated, full-color
screenshots, all numbered so there's no chance of getting lost of confused.
Everything's clearly organized in modular, self-contained chapters designed
to help you get more powerful results from Microsoft Publisher, and get them
faster. Throughout, the book is packed with helpful tips and lists - plus
quick solutions to the problems you're most likely to encounter. In
addition, this book is part of Que’s exciting new Content Update Program. As
Microsoft updates features of Publisher 2016, sections of this book will be
updated or new sections will be added to match the updates to the software.
The updates will be delivered to you via a FREE Web Edition of this book,
which can be accessed with any Internet connection. To learn more, visit
www.quepublishing.com/CUP. How to access the free web edition: Follow the
instructions within the book to learn how to register your book to access
the FREE Web Edition.
The Cultural Content of Education Apr 25 2022
Materials and Methods for Corrosion Control of Reinforced and Prestressed
Concrete Structures in New Construction Jun 15 2021 Salt-induced reinforcing
steel corrosion in concrete bridges has undoubtedly become a considerable
economic burden to many State and local transportation agencies. Since the
iron in the steel has a natural tendency to revert eventually to its most
stable oxide state, this problem will, unfortunately, still be with us, but
to a much lesser degree due to the use of various corrosion protection
strategies currently used in new construction. The adoption of corrosion
protection measures in new construction, such as the use of good design and
construction practices, adequate concrete cover depth, low-permeability
concrete, corrosion inhibitors, and coated reinforcing steel is
significantly reducing the occurrence of reinforcing steel corrosion in new
bridges.
The oceans Jun 23 2019 This free 15-hour course explained the ocean depths,
the properties of the water, ocean circulation and how the oceans influence
climate.

my-publisher-2016-includes-free-content-update-program-my

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Bookmark File winnetnews.com on December 2, 2022 Pdf For Free

